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Why would you change our current method of voting in Oregon? Voting by mail or 

Dropbox is convenient, safe and secure. There is no reason to change it, other than 

to make it more difficult for voters to cast their ballots. Starting in 1998, Oregon 

became the first state to conduct its elections exclusively by mail. Thanks in large 

part to our vote by mail system, we have the nation’s highest turnout of eligible voters 

at over 60%. Do not change Oregon’s voting mechanism. 

 

Thank you very much for your work on transforming our democracy into one that is, 

in fact, of, for and by the people. 


